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2022

Hello families and welcome back to The Meadows after what we hope has 
been a pleasant Summer.

In terms of online safety, your child may have spent more time using 
technology over the Summer than they usually do.

Therefore, now we are getting back into normal routines, it is the perfect 
time to look at establishing some family rules around devices.

Click on the link below (there are different versions for different ages so you 
can work out what works best for your family and your child’s needs) for a 
great example, created by Childnet.

Family agreement | Childnet

Additionally, if your child is new to The Meadows, you may have put up 
photos on social media of them on their first day of school. Please be 
aware that although we love to see how proud you are of the children (as 
are we!), this has the potential of putting your child at risk if you post the 
name of the school on social media for all to see, particularly if your 
privacy settings are not set to ‘private’.

If you have any concerns about your child’s Online Safety (or any other 
safeguarding matter), please do not hesitate to contact the pastoral team 
on 0121 569 7080

https://www.childnet.com/resources/family-agreement/

